
QUESTION TAKEN ON NOTICE 

BUDGET ESTIMATES HEARINGS: 24 MAY 2011  

IMMIGRATION AND CITIZENSHIP PORTFOLIO 

(BE11/0449) Program 4.2:   Onshore Detention Network 

 

Senator Cash (L&CA 101) asked: 

In relation to Mr and Mrs Edwards property’s proximity to the Northam Detention 
Centre, is the government considering moving the site of the sewerage so that it is 
not directly in their line of vision? 

Answer: 

Yes – the Department will relocate the sewerage plant. 

 


